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 School Committee Meeting
with board of selectmen

Central Middle School
January 17, 2018
The School Committee attended a bi-board meeting with the Board of Selectmen at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, January 17, 2018 at the Central Middle School with the following members present:  M. Christie, Chair; R. Meredith-Warren, Vice-Chair; D. Maurer and N. Nial.  Present for the Board of Selectmen was Shelly MacNeill, George Seibold and Anthony Wilson.  Also present was John Macero, Superintendent of Schools and Thomas Younger, Town Administrator.
M. Christie called the meeting of the School Committee to order at 7:00 P.M. 
The Committees discussed the MSBA Statement of Interest that will be resubmitted this year.

Mr. Macero gave a brief presentation of the draft School Budget for 2018-2019.

The Committees also discussed the Net School Spending agreement that was made between the School Committee and the town in 2007.  All agreed that it is time to review the agreement and revise if necessary. 
The Committees discussed Long Term Planning and the formation of a Long Range Fiscal Policy Committee that would be made up of:


1 Selectman


1 School Committee member


1 Finance Board member


1 Capital Committee member


2 Citizens at Large


Superintendent of Schools


Town Administrator


Town Accountant

Both Committees agreed that they should meet quarterly and will set a date sometime in April.

ACTION:  A motion was made by D. Maurer and seconded by R. Meredith-Warren to adjourn the meeting at 9:10 P.M.  The motion was approved unanimously by roll call.

Respectfully Submitted

John Macero, Superintendent of Schools
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